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INTO Film Festival – Lesbury Village Hall Friday 11th November 2022 

Alnwick and Bamburgh Class 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have arranged for the children to attend a film screening at Lesbury Village Hall as part of 

the INTO film festival on Friday 11th November. 

 

Alnwick and Bamburgh class will see two short films ‘The Snail and the Whale’ and ‘Zog and the 

Flying Doctors. 

 

We will leave school around 9.45am and walk to the Lesbury Village Hall for the viewing at 

10.30am. We will arrive back at school in time for lunch. 

 

As we are walking to and from the hall the children will need to be suitably dressed with 

sensible footwear and a warm, waterproof coat. 

 

We do not require a permission slip to be returned as consent was given on your recent pupil 

information form for children to be taken off the school site into the local vicinity for the 

purpose of special events. 

 

Parent helpers would be very much appreciated. If you are able to help then please inform the 

school office by Monday 7th November.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Richardson & Mrs Donnelly 
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